
NEWINGTON TOWN HALL LIMITED REOPENING 
SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, JUNE 15th 
 
Town Hall will reopen to the public by appointment only on Monday, June 15. When it 
opens, Town Hall will be limited to 4 residents (who have scheduled appointments) 
inside at any one time. Residents will be greeted at the front door, with new protocols in 
place, which include:  

• Visitors will be required to wear a mask while in Town Hall. 
• Masks will be provided if the visitor does not bring one. 
• If the department the visitor wants to visit is already at capacity, that person will 

be asked to wait in a physical-distancing queue at the picnic table outside or in 
the Kent Auditorium in designated seating. 

 
Appointments are required. Priority will be given to seniors and immune-impaired 
residents for appointments. 
 
TO MAKE APPOINTMENTS: CALL NEWINGTON TOWN HALL 436-7640 (Monday- 
Friday 9-4:30pm) 
  

• Town Clerk will be open for appointments  NOTE NEW HOURS: Tuesday and 
Wednesday 9-1pm and Thursday 12 noon-4:30pm. 

• Building Inspector will be open for appointments: Monday – Thursday 6:30am-
4:30pm 

• Town Planner will be open for appointments: Monday and Thursday 9am-
4:30pm 

• Selectmen’s Office will be open for appointments Monday –Friday 9-4:30pm 
 
Appointments may be held in the Kent Auditorium or at the front counters depending  
          on the length of discussion. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during these difficult times.  


